
From: Martyn.BEU.Sayer[ 

Sent: 12 January 2016 14:47 
To: Programme Officer 

Cc:  
Subject: Attendance at Hearing - Thursday 14 January 

 
Hi Carmel, 
 
Would you please note the following persons on behalf of the Churchtown Greenbelt Action Group, 
will be formally attending the Hearing at Bootle Town Hall from 2 pm on Thursday 14 January. There 
may possibly be one more addition.  
 
Martyn Sayer 
Edward Landor 
Allan Watson 
 
As further evidence and prompt to Mr Pike about the road safety issues presented on Wyke Lane - 
the following report from Southport’s News website reports on an accident that occurred today 
when a lorry slid off the road: www.otsnews.co.uk/truck-ditched-down-wyke-lane-southport-
otnews-tv/ 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Martyn 
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